Town Board Minutes—2010
August 2010
Chairman Mark Hoffmann called the regular meeting of the Cold Spring Township to order at 7:00PM.  Other Board members present were Supervisor Byron Freeman, Supervisor Rich Rozelle, Clerk Lisa Griep and Treasurer June Freeman.
Byron Freeman made a motion with second by Rich Rozelle approve the July 2010 minutes.  Motion Carried.

Old Business: Bob Strand will be contacted and given an August 12th deadline to complete the Town Hall Door repair.  Door has been fixed and handle is HAVA Appropriate.
Paul Redinus-Closing/Right-of-Way across his property.  Tabled till September.
Bryon attended the Farmland preservation committee workshop.  Additional meetings will be held and the Board is encouraged to voice their opinions.
Greg Noll was present to offer a contract to the township for Building Inspection.  The Board currently has no contract in place.  Lengthy discussion followed.  It was decided that more discussion was required.  Motion by Rich Rozelle with second by Byron Freeman to put it on the September agenda.  Motion carried.
Treasurer and Clerk Reports were presented. 
Motion to pay bills as presented was made by Rich Rozelle with second by Mark Hoffmann. 
Motion by Byron Freeman,with second by Rich Rozelle to adjourn the meeting.  Motion carried.

Respectively Submitted,
Lisa Griep

Clerk
